
 

 

Luther Memorial Preschool 

Celebrating 25 Years of Christian Education 

Enrollment is now being accepted for the  

 2018-2019 school year 

 

 

 

Teaching Children To Grow In a Christian Atmosphere 

For Information/Tour, Call Stephanie Wesch at 732-542-7447  

or Email LmcpreschooL818@gmail.com 


